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IN REPLY REFER TO: 
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NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 

Olmsted Center for Landscape Preservation 
99 Warren Street 

Brookline, Massachusetts 02146 

December 18,2001 

Dear Trail Enthusiast: 

Enclosed are the proceedings from the Preserving Historic Trails conference held in October 2000 at Acadia 
National Park in Maine. The conference focused on appropriate rehabilitation and maintenance techniques for 
preserving the historic character and features of trails. Acadia National Park, with over one hundred miles of 
marked trails, offered an ideal setting to discuss the challenges faced in managing trails used by millions of people 
each year. The conference was a tremendous success, both for highlighting the recent rehabilitation work at Acadia 
and for bringing together trail professionals from many different regions to share project work. 

The proceedings were compiled by Margie Coffin Brown at the Olmsted Center for Landscape Preservation and 
supported by grants from the National Park Service Albright Wirth Program and Friends of Acadia. The 
proceedings contain twenty presentations organized within three sections including (1) national perspectives on 
historic foot trails across the country, (2) the Acadia story of rehabilitation and the "Acadia Trails Forever" program, 
and (3) case studies on trail documentation, implementation, and management. 

Each presenter addressed issues that are commonly faced in managing historic trails. We hope that your work will 
benefit from reading about the many lessons learned and accomplishments of these dedicated trail professionals. If 
you have further questions regarding the document, please contact Margie Coffin Brown at 781 893-6045x15. 

Sincerely, 

W. Kent Olson 
President 
Friends of Acadia 

Robert Page 
Director 
Olmsted Center for Landscape Preservation 

77; e conference was sponsored by Acadia National Park, Friends of Acadia, and Olmsted Center for Landscape Preservation. 

FRIENDS OF ACADIA 

Paul F. Hagftel 
Superintendent 
Acadia National Park 


